
23rd February, 1981

Thank you so much for your letter of

17th February.

I am very pleased that you are going

to follow up the unemployment matter w
hich

we discussed on 16th February.

am most grateful for the suggestions

which you have made about strengtheni
ng

the House of Lords.

The Lord Harris of High Cross.



•

From: Lord Harris of High Cross

almar Close

•cech Hill
Hadley Wood, Herts
Tel: 01 - 449 6212

The Institute of Economic Affairs
2 Lord North Street
London SW1P 3LB
Tel: 01-799 3745


